
 

 
Ontario Energy Board 
Attn: Board Secretary 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th. Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 August 24, 2015
 

 

RE: Olameter Inc’s Application for a Unit Sub-Metering Licence 
Board File Number EB-2015-0231 

 

Please accept this letter as confirmation that Olameter Inc. has received the OEB’s Letter of 
Direction dated August 13, 2015 regarding Olameter’s application for a Unit Sub-Metering 
Licence and has follow all directions specified in the letter including: 

 Both English and French versions of the Notice of Application can be found on 
Olameter’s website at: https://www.olameter.com/en/admin-page/administrative-
services.  

 A copy of the Notice of Application and Evidence documentation is available for public 
review at Olameter’s office located at 300 Industrial Parkway South, Aurora, ON.  

 A copy of the Application and Evidence documentation will be provided to anyone 
requesting the materials. 

We trust this is the information that you require at this time. Should the OEB have any questions 
or require any additional information please contact Mae Reliszko via email at 
mreliszko@olameter.com or via phone at 800-903-7003 ext. 5451. 

Regards, 

 

Mae Reliszko 
Vice President Administration 
Olameter inc. 


